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Ms., Anna Genzlinger
15331 N. W. 29th Avenue

Opa Locka, Florida 33054
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Dear Ms. Genzlinger:

3

This is in response to you letter of 4 October 1977, in
which you requested information regarding an alleged
"Philadelphia Experiment" under the Freedom of Information
Act. A review of our records indicates that all we have
on the subject are xerox copies of two letters sent by
Carl M. Allen (Carlos Miguel Allende} to Dr. Morris Jessup
and a fact sheet which explains the non-involvement of
the Office of Naval Reséarch in that project. These
documents are releasable undef'EFE"FkEEH%ﬁ'of Information
Act and will be sent to you upon receipt of your check,
made payable to the Treasurer of the United States, for

$2,10, which represents the search and duplication costs
associated with your request, as cgmputed in accordance
with title 32, section 701.40 CODE OF FEDERAL-REGULATIONS.

The check should be mailed to:!

Office of Naval Research

, Code 100L
L 800 North Quincy Street
Arlington, Virginia 22217.

Sincerely,
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;?/ JOHN N. FORD ,
Freedom of Information Officer




